Chairman’s Report 2015

We have had a good year with an enjoyable outing to London.

It was our second win against Towcester in the inter-branch striking competition. Let's make it three
in a row this year.

It is good to see a lot of towers ringing quarter peals.

Recruitment around the branch is going well especially at Bletchley where there is now open ringing.
In the next few months there are two main events coming up: the outing to Oxford and the
sponsored ringing wave - please support these events.

Branch practices have been evenly attended.



